
December 4, 1995 

 

 

 

 

Daniel S. Alcorn, Esq. 

Fensterwald & Alcorn 

Tysons Corner 

1952 Gallows Road 

Suite 307 

Vienna, Virginia 22182 

 

Dear Mr. Alcorn: 

 

Chairman Tunheim has asked me to respond to your letter of November 27, 1995, regarding certain 

issues recently raised by Peter Dale Scott.  Thank you for your letter and the offer of assistance with 

regard to this matter.  The information which has been provided by Mr. Scott is being carefully 

reviewed.  As with all records determinations made by the Board, any decisions on records 

connected with this area will be made public at the appropriate time. 

 

Again, thank you for your consistent efforts to assist the Review Board.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Thomas E. Samoluk, Esq. 

Associate Director for Communications  

 


